
Project Update: November 2008 

We are presently continuing sea turtle conservation work on Nevis. The nesting season is 
not yet finished and we are continuing to conduct morning and evening surveys. Two 
student volunteers continue to work with us conducting surveys and putting the data 
together so that it will be easier for us to complete our report this year. On the 16th of 
November 2008 we were hit by Hurricane Omar which came out of the Caribbean Sea to the 
west of the island. All nests on west coast beaches appeared to have been completely 
destroyed (we can find none). However, we lost only one nest on the index beach that is on 
the north coast (Lovers Beach) and south coast beaches suffered no damage. Nesting should 
come to an end by early December. Attached are some photos of some recent activities. 

 

 

 

 


